Do you want to learn to juggle?
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It’s lots of fun!

Come and join Mr. Cassidy for Juggling Club. Hurry! Students will be chosen on a
first come, first served basis. All forms should be submitted to main office.

The program is open to all 7th and 8th grade students.

Juggling Club will take place on Tuesdays, afterschool until 3pm in room 226.
Our anticipated start date will be Tuesdays, November 13th.

There is a late bus on Tuesdays at 3:30 for those who need transportation. Otherwise,
students will need to arrange their own transportation.

In order to participate you must complete the following forms:

1. $30 Intramural payment fee and Activity User Fee Form. Incomplete applications
and/or partial payment cannot be accepted.

2. Activity Consent and Release Form (if not already on file in the office)

3. Students are required to complete concussion safety training in order to
participate in intramurals. At this time we are coordinating with Mr. Morrill to
complete this during the school day. Students will be notified of the training date
and time, once sign-ups are finalized.

4. You must be able to get a ride home or have a note with permission to walk.

Parents picking up their child before 3pm should pick up their child at the main
office.



